
Letter from LaRima L. Lane, FOIA Appeals Specialist, Department of the Interior, 
regarding FOIA Appeal Number 2006-189 to Jonathan Bari, The Constitutional Walking 
Tour of Philadelphia, August 25, 2006.  As of March 24, 2008, Appeal Number 2006-189 is 
still pending with the Department of the Interior, in spite of the fact that the Freedom of 
Information Act requires an agency to make a determination on an appeal within 20 
(twenty) workdays after receipt of such appeal - 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(ii).


